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Completion of the Audit of the Council’s Accounts for 2014/15 
 
In accordance with Regulation 11 of the Accounts and Audit (England) 
Regulations 2011, I hereby give notice of the conclusion of the annual audit of 
the Council’s Statement of Accounts for 2014/15 by Ernst & Young LLP and 
the availability of the Accounts for inspection by local government electors.  
 
In accordance with Section 14 of the Audit Commission Act 1998 the 
statement of accounts is available for inspection by any Local Government 
Elector, in the Finance Division, Civic Centre, Southampton, SO14 7LY. 
Telephone 023 8083 2428 between the hours of 9.00am and 4.30pm Monday 
to Friday (excluding public holidays).  
 
Copies of the statement of accounts will be provided to any local elector on 
request, on payment of a reasonable fee. In addition, a full copy of the 
Statement of Accounts has been made available for inspection on the 
Council’s website at  
 
http://www.southampton.gov.uk/council-democracy/council-data/statement-
accounts.aspx 
 
 
Dated: 28 September 2015 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Lowe 
Chief Financial Officer 
Southampton City Council 

http://www.southampton.gov.uk/council-democracy/council-data/statement-accounts.aspx
http://www.southampton.gov.uk/council-democracy/council-data/statement-accounts.aspx

